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17 November 1969

Mr. Aklen Schor
Wein Products Inc.
115 West 25th Street
Los Angeles. Calif. 90u07
Dear Mr. Schors

Thank you for your letter of October 27rh 
concerning my Wp-IOOQ Flash Meter.

Tne difficulty I have been having with the 
meter is not because I forgot to flip the red switch.
The high reaaingsI get with the meter are due to some 
other cause. As I said in my first letter the f-stop 
should have been somewhere between f/32 and f/45 for the 
set up I use.

Birds are not at all affected by a 1000 watt 
secon/d flash at 36 inches or even at much closer distances. 
They are often more affected by the sheer bulk of equipment 
surrounding them, although they adapt very well - remarkably 
well.

Yours sincerely


